
Mason Neck Citizens Association Monthly Board Meeting 
Cranford Methodist Church  

March 6, 2019 
Attendees in bold face: 

                    MNCA Officers     Other Members of the Board of Directors 

President Hillary Clawson Arsenio Ayon Scott Stroh 
Vice President Marvin Miller Reinhardt Gray Mark Thompson 

Secretary Dick Kennedy Rick Hutson Peter Weyland 
                                                              

Treasurer  
Bruce Scott Rob Kolb Nancy Wilochka 

 

Note: Randy Benton from Harbor View also attended 
 
President Hillary called the meeting to order at 7:34 and the following were discussed: 
 

Minutes from February : Motion to approve passed, (Peter/Mark) 
 
Treasurer Report: No 
 
Next General Membership Meeting: Date changed to April 2. Topic will be infrastructure, with 
speakers from VDOT, Dominion Energy, Waste Management (update on the closure of the ESI 
landfill), and Fort Belvoir (talking about the final decommissioning of the nuclear reactor that was 
shut down in 1973). We will invite other local groups, such as PTA, to attend, and will have a jar 
to accept donations. 
  
Survey of Neck residents as to what they want from MNCA: Final draft being reviewed, will 
be online at Survey Monkey. The postcard to residents about the April 2 meeting will include info 
about the survey and encourage people to do it—should only take five minutes. 
 
“Candidates Night”: Tentatively set for September 24, if that works for the candidates 
 
Eagle Festival: May 11 at Mason neck State Park—MNCA will have a table. 
 
Wat Lao: Fairfax County’s investigation is continuing. 
 
Miscellaneous: Mention that there is now a good café at Occoquan Park. 
 
Next Board Meeting: Wednesday, April 3, at 7:30 PM . 
 
Motion to adjourn: Passed at 8:16 


